
REPEAT MEDICATIONS

If your animal requires ongoing prescription medication over the counter it is 

advisable to contact the clinic prior to your arrival. It is recommended that you 

give us at least 24 hours notice to ensure that the medication is available and 

verified by the veterinarian.

Ongoing prescription medication requires a revisit with the veterinarian at least 

every 6 months (sometimes more frequently depending on the drug). Please 

be aware that if the patient is not seen for these rechecks then the drugs 

WILL NOT be dispensed.


